13th March 2013 Bowral Golf Club Kangaloon Rd Bowral

Dear Kevin,

To the Members and Staff of Bowral Golf Club

I have belonged to four golf clubs over the years and Bowral is my fifth.

I am already pleased to call this my "home" club as I have never been made so welcome by so many (members and staff) in such a short time.

Many thanks to everyone as I really do appreciate the good will and hospitality.

The course, which is in remarkably good condition has not been as welcoming as its members. It has on occasions chuckled behind its hand at my putting and punished other slight (and not so slight) inaccuracies without much humor. This needs to improve.

Many thanks again and please err on the side of reminding my ageing brain of your name.

Kindest regards.

Tim Gee. (new member as of about six or so weeks)